
Julinida Weital Invited by PASAI to Serve as an Instructor in the 
Supervisory Role in Government Auditing 

 
 
PASAI has played an important role in the effectiveness and development of audit 
functions throughout the Pacific region.  It has helped strengthen cooperation 
and communication between auditors within the Pacific region through meetings, 
trainings, workshops, conferences, and etc. 
 
In late July 2012, PASAI invited Ms. Julinida Weital to enlist her as one of the 
instructors in the Supervisory Role in Government Auditing coordinators’ meeting 
and training held in Nadi, Fiji from August 30 to September 14, 2012.  Julinida has 
been an auditor at the National OPA for over ten years and also attended 
numerous trainings and workshops initiatives by PASAI.  Along with her work 
experience and positive feedback commended by PASAI in the last cooperative 
performance audit on fisheries, Julinida was chosen by PASAI to assist as one of 
the instructors.  
 
The two weeks training drew 21 participants from 15 Pacific Audit Institutions.  
The training aimed to provide an understanding of the supervisor’s roles during 
the audit processes for financial and performance audits as well as understanding 
of some supervisory skills that are commonly used in an audit.  Julinida’s 
invitation to the training was her first participation as an instructor.  During the 
two weeks training, she instructed in various sessions covering varieties of topics, 
including Defining Performance Audit, Determining Audit Approach, Preliminary 
Audit Conclusions, Monitoring, Structured Interview, and Retention of Employees.   
 
We are very proud that Julinida was selected especially as an instructor for the 
Supervisory Role in Government Auditing sessions and our congratulations goes 
out to her!  

 

 

 


